
 

 

 

 

 

To Children and Parents of Year 2 

My Name is Miss Dalby and I am your new class teacher for 2018/19.  

My Roles and Responsibilities  

 I teach Year 2  

 I lead Key stage 1 and English in the school.   

About Me 

I am originally from Devon and taught there for a number of years. I moved up to the North West of 

the country a few years ago and have taught within Cheshire and the Wirral since. I joined Eastway 

last Easter as Key stage 1 Lead and Year 2 teacher. I had a great first term at Eastway and I am 

looking forward to a year filled with fun learning opportunities this year. Here are a few fun facts 

about me: 

- My favourite colours are blue and pink, 

- I love to exercise and go to the gym, 

- Going on holiday is one of my favourite things (this year I’m travelling around Vietnam, 

Cambodia and Singapore) 

- One of the favourite memories is when I went to Monkey Island in Thailand and fed the 

baby monkeys, 

- Having fun and smiling is very important to me, 

- My favourite foods are cheese and ice cream (not together), 

- If I could have a superpower it would be to fly, 

- Christmas is my favourite time of year. Each year I celebrate by visiting different Christmas 

markets- this year I’m going to Dusseldorf in Germany, 

- When I was younger I wanted to be an Air Hostess, 

- I spend my weekends seeing friends, riding my bike, going for walks and shopping, 

- I have a very loud laugh, 

- I have a younger brother and sister, 

- I am very clumsy, 

- I have a scar on my head like Harry Potter, 

- You may catch me talking or singing to myself. 

 

What you can expect from me 

I will provide you with an inviting and engaging classroom where lots of fun and inspiring learning 

opportunities will take place. I work hard and expect the same from you in class . I will share 

stories I have read with you, ask you about the stories you have read at home and share exciting 

stories in class with you too! I will also plan lots of fun visits and trips to enhance your learning.  

 

It’s going to be an exciting year and I can’t wait to see you all refreshed and ready for the brilliant 

Year 2 learning adventure to begin!  


